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Monday 1st June 2020 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome back to a new half term, it is certainly not how we expected to be starting the 

final half term of the year.  We have been working hard behind the scenes to get ready to 

begin our phased return this week. 

As we had no idea how long we would be shutting for when 

we closed, we sent everyone home with an exercise book to 

complete their home learning in.  We are aware that some of 

you may well be running out of room in these, and the Post 

Office have kindly agreed to host a box of resources for pupils 

to collect for their home learning.  You will find exercise 

books and spare pencils.  We will be looking to restock this as 

needed, so please just take what you need and we will keep 

replacing them. 

I wrote to you last week to let you know that Mrs George would be helping support home 

learners while staff are in school, there have been some slight alterations to this, here is the 

updated information: 

 Mrs Spedding will be supporting preschool and reception. 

 Mrs George will be supporting Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 

 Mr Lloyd will be supporting Year 4 

 Mrs Leslie will be supporting Year 5 and Year 6. 

Thank you to everyone for keeping in touch, we would appreciate it if you could make 

sure you contact your child’s teacher again this week.  Please remember this is not about 

checking how much work you are doing, it is just about checking you are all well. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Winn 

kwinn@stbeesvillage.cumbria.sch.uk 
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